
And, coming up in early 2021:

From NYC: ANNA, BERNADETTE, BRITTANY, JASON, JOSH, and JUSTIN
From Long Island: ED, JESSICA and MICHELLE
From Capital Region: ROMAN

With many more to follow!

Celebrating the new year with SDMAs,
and many more to come! 

Although Covid-19 put a pause on the work many Decision-Makers, their supporters and
facilitators were doing this year, we learned to use Zoom and other platforms, and were
able to celebrate five SDMA signings in 2020. So, congratulations (again!) to

Wishing everyone a happy, healthy, safe, peaceful & better 2021!

!S d m n yuper ecision aking ews

ADAM (Rochester/Western NY) DEVON (Capital Region)

JARED (Long Island) NOAH (NYC)

RYAN (Capital Region)


